
Monthly Membership Newsletter 

Dear Members, 

We are excited to announce the addition of a new instructor to our team! 

Introducing: John Doe 

John comes to us with over 10 years of experience in fitness and wellness. He is passionate about 

helping individuals achieve their health goals and is certified in yoga, pilates, and personal 

training. 

John will be leading classes every Tuesday and Thursday at 6 PM. We encourage you to join his 

sessions and experience his inspiring teaching style. 

Upcoming Events: 

• Free introductory class with John on March 15th at 10 AM - RSVP required! 

• Member Q&A session with John on March 22nd at 5 PM. 

We hope you are as thrilled as we are to welcome John to our community! Stay tuned for more 

updates and events. 

Best regards, 

The Membership Team 


